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Charles Northcott

From: Olly <info@sqbarandrestaurant.com>
Sent: 25 March 2025 16:06
To: Licensing
Subject: Vibe Rattan Garden Chair | Cane-line Outdoor Dining Sets

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Charlie 
Please see type of chair we would look to use on our application. As discussed, anything we are 
looking to do is to enhance the area. 
Let me know if you need anything else 
Thanks 
Olly 
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fencompassco.com%2fluxury-outdoor-
furniture%2fgarden-dining-chairs%2fdining-chairs%2fcane-line-vibe-rattan-garden-
chair%2f&c=E,1,ph2x9waqOcm2v6GjqxEsxoB-
tvu4MHSwQO2lqjuLBKqJEl3ycaTsvT3AmamOFoZb_BExVPRGI6ON_56DGoVXHdQTFhSaXM5uLkI
dGqKOp5qHN0H5epZB6e_2&typo=1 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


